

## **BOARD OF COUNTY COMMISSIONERS**

September 20, 2010

John E. Manning District One

A. Brian Bigelo Mr. John Stuckey

District Two

Landscape Dimensions

Ray Judah

P.O. Box 61757

District Three

Ft. Myers, FL 33906

Tammy Hall District Four

Frank Mann

SUBJECT:

ANNUAL CPI INCREASE

District Five

Karen B. Hawes

County ManageDear Mr. Stuckey:

David M. Owen

Examiner

County Attorney Thank you for your consideration in foregoing the Consumer Price Index increase this year.

Diana M. Parker.
County Hearing You have elected to forego this increase on the following quote(s):

Q-080502 - Landscape Maintenance Downtown County Bldgs.

IT060443 – Landscape Maintenance Cape Coral Govt. Bldg.

IW090319 - Landscape Maintenance Sheriff Forensic Bldg.

Lee County values your service and we look forward to working with you for another year.

If you have any questions regarding this letter, please contact me at (239) 533-5450.

Sincerely,

DIVISION OF PROCUREMENT MANAGEMENT

Diana Khan

Office Manager

C:

Nancy Weinmeister

Amanda Wilson

Finance

Quote File



**BOARD OF COUNTY COMMISSIONERS** 

## **Division of Facilities Management**

(239) 533-8819 FAX (239) 485-8653

**Bob Janes** District One

A. Brian Bigelow District Two

August 20, 2009

Ray Judah District Three Q-080502 LANDSCAPE MAINT VARIOUS DOWNTOWN CTY BLDGS

Tammy Hall District Four

Lee County Vendor

Frank Mann District Five

**RE: Annual CPI Increase** 

Donald D. Stliwell County Manager

David M. Owen County Attorney Dear Vendor:

Diana M. Parker County Hearing Examiner

As you are aware, Lee County Government has extended an annual increase to our vendors on October 1st of each year. That increase is always based on the July Consumer Price Index indicator. This year, the July CPI came in at -2.7%, therefore, there will be no increase in the contract rates paid to your firm. All current rates will remain the same for the upcoming Fiscal year, October 1, 2009 to, and including, September 30, 2010.

Lee County values your service to our facilities and we look forward to working with you another year.

Should you have any questions, please feel free to call Nancy Weinmeister at 239-533-8563.

Sincerely.

Javne Elwell

Facilities Administration Manager

/je

CC:

Richard Beck Nancy Weinmeister Amanda Wilson Purchasing

